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Dear Chair Holvey and House Committee on Rules,
 

I oppose to the new bill HB 4167. Cap n Trade is going to drive up utility
prices and gas prices. I believe this legislation would be devastating to working
Oregonians, our economy, and our communities.
 

Thank you for your time and your commitment to our government.
 

Sincerely,
 

Demitry Martushoff 

Woodburn, OR
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